## September,2025 Board Report

## District Report as of August 28,2025

I would like to thank the board for supporting the closed campus policy, as it has greatly increased our student participation. We have also added Uncrustables to the breakfast and lunch menu, and they have been a big hit with the students. The kids especially enjoy the sushi as well.

Unfortunately, I do not have the financial report at this time, since it is not completed until the last day of the month. With the recent changes regarding when board reports are submitted, I will be able to share this information with you next month.